Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

January 17, 2005
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Johnny Wilbur
Brett Darrow




Lewis Russell
Roy Giles




Brian Lennon
Members Absent:  Jim Potts

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Dona George, Linda Bailey, David Mabe
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
David Mabe from ESC 8 made a presentation to the board about the Trillion wireless project and the importance of locating the pole in front of the school.  A motion was made by Brett Darrow and seconded by Lewis Russell to have the pole set as planed.  The motion carried with Roy Giles and Johnny Wilbur voting no.

Approve previous meeting minutes:  
A motion was made by Roy Giles and seconded by Brett Darrow to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Public Forum:  None 
Payment of the bills:

A motion was made by Roy Giles and seconded by Lewis Russell to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

Executive Session:

Entered into executive session at 7:05 to hear a report from the school’s attorney concerning the sewer reimbursement.  
Complaints about an employee were also discussed.  The Board had received many complaints and wished to discuss options.

The superintendent’s contract was also discussed.
Out of executive session at 10:13

A motion was made by Roy Giles and seconded by Brian Lennon to give the superintendent a 2% raise for the 2005-2006 school year.  There was no extension to the contract.  Negotiations would resume in May to set a housing allowance if Mr. Johnson was moved into his own house by then.  The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Roy Giles and seconded by Brett Darrow to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously. 

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
